
 

8th March 2024 

Dear Families,  
 
It was lovely to see so many smiling faces in their Colour Monster colours for World Book Day 
today.  The children have all been able to tell me which colour they have chosen and which 
emotion it represents for them.  
The children's Potato Characters and Books in a Box all look incredible! They have all put so 
much thought and effort into them, a great effort across Team Binstead. Well done everyone! 
 
Yesterday our Year 6s went on an educational visit to the Mary Rose Museum in the Historic 
Dockyard in Portsmouth.  They were able to experience what it might have been like to live at 
the time of Henry viii.  The children were a credit to Team Binstead and the adults supporting 
them had many compliments on their insightful questions and their exemplary behaviour.  Well 
done Year on being such fantastic ambassadors for Team Binstead.  
 
In Sporting news this week, our Indoor Athletics team went to the Island Finals on Monday and 
came a FANTASTIC 2nd across the whole island! A huge well done to the team! Next stop, the 
Hampshire Finals! Good luck to them all! 
 
On Tuesday the Year 3/4 football team took on The Bay in the quarterfinals of the Isle of Wight 
Cup.  After a very well-played and contested game, they sadly conceded to the Bay with the  
final score being 5:4 to The Bay.  Mr Woodhouse and Mr Harris both commented on what a     
superb team they were and how well they played right up until the final whistle. Well done Team 
Binstead! 
 
This afternoon another Team Binstead are heading to Ryde School for the PEACH Dodgeball 
tournament.  Good luck everyone, we will look forward to hearing how you got on later today.  
 
Today our wonderful Friends of Binstead have supported the children who brought in some 
money to buy something lovely for the special women in their lives.  Thank you to the Friends 
for organising this for our children and we hope the special women in your families enjoy their 
gifts too.  
 
Thank you to everyone who has come along so far to our No Outsiders Parent launches. We 
have the final events next Thursday at 9 and then repeated again at 5.30pm.  We look forward 
to seeing you there.  
 
Finally, next Friday our Year 5 children are heading to Ryde Academy for their taster day.  More 
details have been emailed for parents and carers regarding pick up and drop off times, please 
see the emailed letter for more information.  
 
It has been so lovely to see the nicer weather towards the end of this week. The sunshine has 
definitely been welcome!  Long may it continue and fingers crossed for a dry weekend! 
 
Thank you as always for your support of Team Binstead.  It is very much appreciated. 
 
Best wishes,  
Mrs Chessell 

 



Cheese, Beans or Cheese and Beans Jacket potato, tomato pasta,  yoghurt and fruit available daily 

Attendance  29.2.24-6.3.24 

EYFS:  94.83%                    Year 1: 95.17% 

Year 2: 89.33%                    Year 3:  95% 

Year 4: 90%                            Year 5: 90% 

Year 6: 96.9%    Whole School       92.42% 

Whole School Target:  97% + 

Total learning lost due to lateness—  3hr 11 minutes 

 Week 3 

menu 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday 

  

Thursday 

  

Friday 

Option 1 

  

 Cheese and 

Tomato Pizza 

Pork         

Sausages 

Roast Pork Chicken and 

Vegetable 

Korma 

Fish fingers 

Option 2 

  

Chilli No  

Carne with 

Crispy      

Tortilla 

Cauliflower 

Macaroni 

Cheese 

Sweet       

Potato and 

Chickpea 

Roast 

Vegetarian 

Cottage Pie 

Quorn    

Nuggets 

Dessert Apple and 

Cinnamon 

Bake 

Strawberry 

Jelly 

Orange 

Shortbread 

with Fruit 

Slice 

Banana and 

Carrot Cake 

Chocolate 

Ice cream 

with     

Shortbread 

Binstead will be putting on a Music Concert on 26th March. If 

you would like your child to perform, please let the office or 

Miss Lockwood know so this can be arranged. Children must 

be receiving music lessons in order to participate.  We look  

forward to hearing from you. 



11th—15th March 3:10pm 

World Book Day tokens welcome 



Dates for your diary 

Spring Term: 

11th—15th March—Book Fair after school daily (come and spend your World Book Day 

token!) 

15th—Year 5 Taster Day at Ryde Academy 

20th & 21st March – Parent’s Evening 

25th March—Butser Ancient Farm Visit for Years 3 and 4 

27th March—Marwell Zoo Visit for Years 1 and 2 

28th March - Reception and Year 6 Height and Weight check (postponed from 8th March) 

28th March   – Last day of term 

   

 

Summer Term: 

15th April – Back to school 

w/c 13th May – KS2 SATS week 

24th May – Last day of term 

25th – 9th June Half term (2 weeks) 

10th June – Back to school 

10th June - Phonics Check week 

19th June – Midsummer Dance 1.30pm 

9th & 10th July – Year 6 Transition Days 

15th July – Reports to parents 

19th July – Sports Day – 1.30pm 

24th July – Year 6 Leaver’s service 1.30pm (Venue TBC) 

26th July – Last day of term. 


